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CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended our School Christmas 

Fayre. We raised an amazing 

£1,135.25! This will all be going 

towards our School Community 

Foodbank.  

 

Thank you! 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES 

School will close on Thursday 

22nd December and re-open 

on Monday 9th January.  

 

We hope you all have a 

fantastic Christmas! 



                                                                                                           

 

 

                                                                                                        

 
                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            

 

                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

 

A huge thank you to Wansbeck Christmas Campaign for 

their donation.  

This is an amazing campaign and we are so grateful to 

them for their help.  

THANK YOU 

Another huge thank you to the 

amazing Mr Brimble for all of his 

donations to the School this 

Christmas. We are extremely 

grateful to him! 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to NSL for the very generous 

donations to our children. We are 

extremely grateful!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

               PE DAYS: 

o Early Years – Tuesday and Friday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

o 21st December – Years 3,4,5 and 6 Christmas Party 

o 22nd December – Early Years Christmas Party 

o 22nd December – School Breaks up for Christmas 

o 23rd December – Teacher Training Day 

o 9th January 2023– School re-opens      

 

 

                             

 


